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MINUTES OF THE SENATE TRANSPORTATION COMMITTEE 

The meeting was called to order by House Transportation Committee Chairman Gary Hayzlett at 1:30 
p.m. on January 13, 2004 in Memorial Hall. 

All members were present except: 
Senator David Adkins- absent 
Senator Edward Pugh- absent 
Senator Greta Goodwin (RMM)- excused 

Committee staff present: 
Hank Avila, Legislative Research Department 
Bruce Kinzie, Revisors of Statutes 
Marian F. Holeman, Committee Secretary 

Conferees appearing before the committee: 
Deb Miller, Secretary, KDOT 

Others attending: 
House Transportation Committee members 
Kansas Department of Transportation staff members 

The Senate and House Transportation Committees met jointly.  Representative Gary Hayzlett, Chairman, 
House Transportation Committee served as Chairman for today’s meeting.  Chairman Hayzlett introduced 
Deb Miller, Secretary, Kansas Department of Transportation who presented a report on the Economic 
Impacts of the Kansas Comprehensive Highway Program along with a report on the “Benefits and Costs” 
(Attachment 1). 

Her presentation was followed by a question and answer period. 

Meeting adjourned at 2:25 p.m. 

The next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, January 14, 2004 at the same time and location. 
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